


Please note that this response or an edited version of this may be published on the Counties Manukau 
Health website. If you consider there are good reasons why this response should not be made publicly 
available, we will be happy to consider this. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Peter Watson 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
Counties Manukau Health 




